
Christmas at Webster University 

 

In December, the children of one of our  

classes (2b) were invited to Webster  

University. 

We were kindly welcomed by director   

Bernd Marin and his team. One of his staff- 

members Katherine Price-Beuchert gave us  

a tour and showed us the library and  

classroom-facilities. 

Afterwards, we joined the students of  

Webster University and had a great time  

making paper stars, singing Christmas carols 

 and eating  

cookies  

together. 


